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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The Town of Salisbury has been notified by the Massachusetts Executive Office of
Health and Human Services on Thursday, December 3, 2020 that Salisbury has been
a high-risk community (Red Designation) for three (3) consecutive weeks. Due to
this designation, the Town is required to roll back to Phase lll, Step | of the
Massachusetts State Reopening Plan.

Based on Phase lll, Step |, certain businesses will need to cease operations and
others will need to follow Step | restrictions.

Please visit the Town’s website for guidance for Phase lll, Step I.
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